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December 4, 2017 
 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMITTAL 
 
 
 

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
Attn: Matt Lepore, Director 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
RE: Certification of Compliance with Rule 306.e. 
20 well Arnold 02N-64W-24 pad 
 
 
Dear Director Lepore,  
 
Verdad Resources LLC (Verdad) hereby certifies that it has complied with meeting requirements of Rule 306.e, which 
states that an Operator shall be available to meet with building unit owners who received an OGLA notice or a buffer 
zone notice pursuant to Rule 305.c. and requested a meeting regarding the proposed oil and gas location.   
 
The operator sent notices pursuant to Rule 305.c with confirmation of delivery on 5/19/17. Verdad had one surface 
owner who contacted us for a consultation. All questions and concerns were addressed to her satisfaction during 
the open comment period. 
 
In Compliance with Rule 306.e Verdad was (and is) available to meet with such Building Unit owners upon request 
of the owner or if requested to do so by the Local Government Designee. Verdad respectfully requests that the 
Director approve the wells. Should you have any questions or concerns please contact the undersigned at 720-651-
8409. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kenny Trueax 
Regulatory Manager 
Verdad Resources LLC 
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